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It's not clear to me that the authors of this measure have any particular climate 

projects of their own that they are concerned about not being able to implement 

under the current rules. Rather it seems this is an attempt to delay any climate 

change mitigation in favor of doing nothing. No thanks. Let the rules stand and be 

adjusted if legitimate, good-faith efforts to implement projects need more locally 

specific regulations.  


